April 2023 Vice-President Report MHT

| attended the meetings with the subcommittee on Events to plan Event details for the
summer.

| have left a couple messages with Emma to ask about judging dressage at the shows. She has
not yet responded.

| contacted Diane David to clarify that stabling at the park is for overnights only. Our
participants only have to pay for 3 nights.

A rider falling clinic at Forge would probably be better for next winter as we already have a lot
going on for the summer. | will table that until the fall.

| dropped of a sponsorship brochure with Anola Feed. The owner Glenn said he received it and
will get back to me. Have not heard from him yet.

Have shared the Ruth Allum poster with Stone Hurst Stables as well as with some interested
young riders at High Crest Farms.

Booked toilets for the cross-country course for all shows and clinics with Pioneer Pumping.

Shelagh Deacon



